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Status of Report – Habitat for Humanity Partnership Report 

 

Report Purpose 

To provide a status update on the Habitat for Humanity Partnership report  

Recommendation 

THAT the Habitat for Humanity Partnership report be brought back to Priorities Committee 

on the revised date of the first quarter of 2020 

 

Original Due Date: End of quarter four of 2019  

Revised Due Date: End of quarter one of 2020 

 

Council and Committee History 

 

July 19, 2019 THAT Administration prepare a report by the end of the fourth quarter of 2019 on 
options for partnering with Habitat for Humanity to create more affordable 
housing in Strathcona County. 

 

Rationale 

There are no Priorities Committee meetings scheduled in November and December 2019. It 

is recommended that the Habitat for Humanity Partnership Options report be taken to 

Priorities Committee so that the Committee can receive all relevant information and engage 

in meaningful discussion around the recommendations presented in the report.  

The extra time would ensure that all options, approaches and impacts have been fully 

explored to ensure that they are viable options for the Committee to consider.  

 


